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CSEL'S WORDS

Welcome to the Our Lady and All Saints MAC
Summer 2023 Term newsletter,

In my recent visits to the schools for the Year 6
Leavers Masses, | could tell the children are
looking forward to the summer holiday and
excited for their upcoming secondary school life.

As we approach the end of this term and the
academic year, we, as teachers and parents, are
all feeling tired and in need of some restful
holiday time. It has been such a busy year. We
give thanks to God for all the blessings He has
bestowed on our family of schools and giving us
the gift of such wonderful children to teach and
care for.

Just like what the Gospel shared on the second
Sunday of July, “Take the yoke | give you. Put it
on your shoulders and learn from me. | am gentle
and humble, and you will find rest.” (Mt.11:29)
To carry out the mission of Catholic education
can be challenging, but when we learn from
Jesus Christ, we know we shall overcome. May
we also ask Our Lady, our Mother to intercede
and guide us in our work.
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All our schools have been busy delivering a
quality strong Catholic education for all our
children. We have supported our schools and,
where necessary, created Executive Headship
to advance and empower Catholic schools.

This term we have been busy recruiting a
number of senior leaders to join our family of
schools. We look forward to welcoming our
new joiners in September and ask for the grace
of God to inspire them.

We also wish to express our gratitude and
thanks to all of our staff who are leaving Our
Lady and All Saints MAC at the end of this
academic year. We wish you well on your
journey.

| would like to wish you all a safe and
enjoyable Summer Holiday.
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